
  

 

 

 

 

September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

A key focus at Lliswerry High School is supporting and developing Literacy for all learners.  With this in 

mind, we are due to launch an exciting new project after half term.  This will serve to foster an 

independence in reading and understanding of the materials read in all subjects.  It is essential that all 

learners read independently and confidently in order to access all aspects of each lesson and it is 

something that will help hugely in assessments, exams and indeed the future. 

We have a well-used library facility at Lliswerry High School and we continue to invest a great deal of 

resources into it each year. However, we wish to make it even better!  As a result, we are asking for 

your help.  If you have any used books at home that your child no longer needs or wants, we would 

be happy to give them a new home so that they can be used as part of our literacy drive. 

We are looking for donations of books that are in good condition and suitable for 6-15 year olds so 

that we can cater for different reading ages and different interests.   

If you are able to support us in any way, please ask your child to bring the books to the 

school library on or before FRIDAY 18TH OCTOBER 2019.   

We would also be happy to receive donations all year so please keep us in mind when you 

are spring cleaning! 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

 

 

Mrs J Bartley 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 

 


